
NOTICE 

 

STUDENTS OF THE DEPT. OF ENGLISH, PLEASE 

BE INFORMED THAT A DEPARTMENTAL WALL 

MAGAZINE ON 'POPULAR LITERATURE' WILL BE 

PUBLISHED SOON. ALL RESPECTED TEACHERS OF 

THE CONCERNED DEPT WILL DISCUSS THE MATTER 

ON THURSDAY (1ST SEPTEMBER, 2022) AT 12PM. 

ATTENDANCE IS MANDATORY ON THAT DAY. 

 


